Subject: Re: dates

Date: Wednesday, October 24, 2001 9:23 AM

From: Vasif Kortun <kortun@netone.com.tr>

To: KARI IMMONEN <curator3@nifca.org>, Mika Hannula <mhannula@kuva.fi>

So we open on April 5, 2002.

Now, my question is, are two floors good or over the top and plenty? When Maria
Lind saw the space, she said, you should get all 3 painting exhibitions! But, | am
asking (and you have the plan) to see if | should allocate the 2nd floor to a smaller
project.

Bestos aspestos

Vasif



